
 

 

 
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Cooper 
North End Avenue 

North End 
Portsmouth 

PO2 8NW 
Tel: (023) 9266 1192 
Fax: (023) 9266 6937 

 
JC/jfh 
7 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent                            
 
Christmas Carols at The Mountbatten Centre 

 
The Portsmouth School’s Christmas Carol Evening will this year take part at The 
Mountbatten Centre.  This is always a very festive occasion which the children 
enjoy immensely.   
 
The event will take place on Monday 12 December 2022 and will start 
at 6:30pm and end at approximately 7:15pm.   Due to its popularity tickets are 
limited and therefore will be issued on a first come first served basis.  Tickets are 
free of charge. 
 
If you would like to attend, please email enquiries@stamshaw-inf.portsmouth.sch.uk.  
Please state your child’s name and how many tickets you would like.   
 
We will reply to you by email to let you know if you have been successful and issue you 
with an E ticket which you will need to present as you arrive at the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Cooper 
Headteacher 


